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From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk
Sent: 02 April 2024 02:29
To: Planning Services
Subject: New comments for application FUL/2024/0001

Categories: BSA

New comments have been received for applicaƟon FUL/2024/0001 from . 
 
Comments: 
This proposal is ridiculous. When planning permission for extensions in the area have been refused By a planning 
officer's report said the site was situated within the open countryside and "outside of any defined seƩlement 
boundary",  

They claim it will ease congesƟon to the Hardwick roundabout by adding 
at least 4k homes on its doorstep. The Infrastructure in King's Lynn already cannot cope with traffic. QEH bypass 
cannot cope with the demand. QEH is on its knees. Knightsbrisge roundabout cannot cope. KL to Hunstanton road 
cannot cope with the demand. How will destroying a place of natural beauty by adding 4k homes help to ease the 
congesƟon around KL. This is of no benefit to the people of KL  

   
 
 
 
 




